
 

We look forward to hearing your super songs! 

Please continue to take care, stay safe and keep smiling.  

Mrs O`Connor and Miss Newman. 

Hello Pre School. 

We are continuing to think about 

the sea this week. 

We would love to share one of our favourite books called 

“Billy`s Bucket” by Kes Gray. 

If you click on the title above, you will be able to hear and see the story. 

Billy has a little activity that you may like to do and then your grown ups can 

upload what you have done onto Class Dojo. 
 

Hello. I`m Billy. I hope you enjoy 

finding out about my amazing bucket.
 Can you find a bucket at home 

and make up a song about the 

creatures you may have in your bucket 

and what they may do. You can sing 

this song to the tune of “ The Wheels 

on the Bus”. For example, “The crab in 

the bucket goes nip, nip, nip.”  

Can you add actions to your song? 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KQyFMEQV8fo

